
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SPQ Limited operating timetable for the Christmas and New Year period 2023/2024 

 
 

To minimise any potential delays, please try and have orders for pre-Christmas delivery submitted by 
Monday 18th December 2023 

 
 

For any specific requirements or queries whatsoever, please do not hesitate to call 0800 83 49 83 or email 
customerservice@spq.co.nz  

 
The SPQ operating timetable for the festive season period is detailed below for your reference: 

 
Day Date Open or Closed Operating 

Hours 
Comment 

Thursday 21/12/2023 Open 8am to 5pm 12 midday Order Cut off. Orders received on this day before 12 
midday delivered by Friday 22/12/2023 or Wednesday 27/12/2023 

Friday 22/12/2023 Open 8am to 4pm 12 midday Order Cut off. Orders received on this day before 12 
midday delivered by Wednesday 27/12/23 or Thursday 28/12/2023 

Saturday 23/12/2023 Closed Closed  
Merry Christmas from all the team at SPQ Sunday 24/12/2023 Closed Closed 

Monday 25/12/2023 Closed Closed 
Tuesday 26/12/2023 Closed Closed 
Wednesday 27/12/2023 Open 8am to 5pm 12 midday Order Cut off. Orders received before 12 midday 

delivered by Thursday 28/12/2023 or Friday 29/12/2023 
Thursday 28/12/2023 Open 8am to 5pm 12 midday Order Cut off. Orders received before 12 midday 

delivered by Friday 29/12/2023 or Wednesday 03/01/2024 
Friday 29/12/2023 Open 8am to 4pm 12 midday Order Cut off. Orders received before 12 midday 

delivered by Wednesday 03/01/2024 or Thursday 04/01/2024 
Saturday 30/12/2023 Closed Closed  

Happy New Year and all the best for 2024 from all the team at SPQ Sunday 31/12/2023 Closed Closed 
Monday 01/01/2024 Closed Closed 
Tuesday 02/01/2024 Closed Closed 
Wednesday 03/01/2024 Open 8am to 5pm Normal Service Resumes 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support, it is very much valued and appreciated.  
 

On behalf of the SPQ team we wish everyone a safe and happy festive season. 
 
 

 


